
From:   Curtis Lehmann   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   April 08, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Nimesh,

Yes, I can confirm that the ERP spreadsheet numbers are relevant to our facility. We ordered the
repeater equipment through a company called KonectaGPS. They assist customers with filing the
required Part V Experimental applications so that is likely why you have seen a similar application
previously.   

I forwarded your question to them as well and they responded with: KonectaGPS attempts to design
systems with the same or similar output power that meets the maximum allowable power of -140dBm at
100 feet.  The majority of our customer applications were systems that we designed ourselves, so we
often use the same numbers across applications.

Thanks!


